
 

 

 
 

 

 

You are most welcome to join us here at Bømlo folk high school! We look forward to taking 

part in your discovery of Norway’s history, culture, language, and nature! It is not just the 

physical aspect of travelling, but you will also explore within yourself.  

The concept of folk high school is unique and inspiring. It is a place where you can truly be 

yourself and not have to achieve an academic standard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Without grades holding you back, you are able to fully focus on growing beautiful lifelong 

friendships and taking advantage of the endless possibilities that await you. Our school is 

perfectly located in the Bømlo archipelago – one of the most beautiful parts of coastal 

Norway. This means we have nature at our doorstep, allowing outdoor life to be part of 

everyday life at campus. Our own boathouse is the perfect base for activities at sea, 

whether it is fishing, kayaking, rowing or a refreshing swim and in our new sauna you can 

relax after a long day of touring or warm up with friends in winter weather. 

Welcome to 
Norwegian Adventure 
 

PREIKESTOLEN HOVD
EN



Here at Bømlo you will learn about the simple yet exciting Norwegian lifestyle and the 

country’s history.  

Through learning the language and culture, you are able to engage with your piers and other 

members of the community. Our teachers will help you practice the language and quickly 

interact with other students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the adventures you embark on, you will find the rich scenery that Norway has to offer. 

We will visit the famous Trolltunga landmark, hike the majestic moLuntains, staying in DNT 

cabins (the Norwegian Tourist Association), Baroniet Rosendal Manor House & Gardens, 

Lake Bondhusvatnet, Bryggen and Fløibanen in Bergen, Smalahovetunet in Voss where 

you, if you like, can eat smoked sheep's head.  
 

Along the way you will get a taste of the traditional Norwegian cuisine, enjoy dramatic 

fjords and mountains, and witness the citizens connection to the nature. In the spring, the 

whole school will visit the Preikestolen (known as The Pulpit Rock, Pulpit, or Preacher's 

Chair) and the coastal community Espevær. Preikestolen attracts visitors from all over the 

world. At Espevær you can visit the UFO ring. In January, the entire school travels together 

for a week to the winter paradise of Hovden. 
 

Before Easter, the school travels on a rich and exciting trip to Nepal! We cannot wait to 

greet you here at Bømlo, where your new room and friends await you!  

 

Warm regards, 

We at Bømlo Folkehøgskule   

post@bomlo.fhs.no 

ESPEVÆR 
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